
July 5, 2023

Jerry Newhouse, Director
Reed College
Reed Research Reactor
3203 Southeast Woodstock Boulevard
Portland, OR  97202-8199

SUBJECT: EXAMINATION RESULTS LETTER NO. 50-288/OL-23-03, REED COLLEGE 

Dear Jerry Newhouse:

This letter forwards to you examination results that contain personal privacy information 
associated with the operator licensing examinations administered during the week of 
May 1, 2023. This information supplements the publicly available information in the examination 
report. Enclosure 1 lists individual grades for all candidates. Enclosure 2 includes the candidate 
summaries (license letters and supporting documentation). 

If you have any questions regarding the examination, please contact Michele DeSouza at 
(301) 415-0747 or via email at Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Travis L. Tate, Chief
Non-Power Production and Utilization Facility
  Oversight Branch 
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power
  Production and Utilization Facilities
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-288

Enclosures: 
As Stated  

Signed by Tate, Travis
 on 07/05/23
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